
From: Jacob Hustedt
To: Carter, Melvin (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward1
Subject: Please vote No to Alatus Apartments
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 1:34:56 PM

Please vote no to Alatus Apartments on the Wilder Foundation site. I am the Development
Director for the AIn Dah Yung Center and $1400 efficiency apartments are not the sort of
affordable housing we need in Frogtown area. We need housing the low income people can
afford or more permanent supportive units for people experiencing homelessness.

Thank you,

Jacob Hustedt
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